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PTSA PRINCIPAL’S REPORT
10-13-15

1. K-8 Standards Based Assessment Presentation

2. Parent Teacher Conference – Roger Ludlowe Middle School afternoon/evening conference dates are: 

                        Thursday, October 22, 2015 - 1:15 p.m. - 3:15 p.m. 
                        Wednesday, October 28, 2015 - 1:15 p.m. - 3:15 p.m. 
                        Thursday, October 29, 2015 - 6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. 

Parents are not required to schedule a conference.  However, all parents are welcome to schedule a conference if there are questions or concerns.

Teachers and crew liaisons may be extending invitations for parent conferences of students who they believe need support in the home/school communication.  The purpose of these conferences will be to develop a partnership and strategies with parents whose children may be finding the current year challenging.  Our goal is to implement a support system so that all of our students can learn and be successful. 

Please feel free to contact your crew liaison if you wish to schedule a parent-teacher conference.  

6L Jill DeNomme - jdenomme@fairfieldschools.org 
6M  Jen Peters - jpeters@fairfieldschools.org 
6S  Matt Tomei - mtomei@fairfieldschools.org 
7L  Richard Haxhi - rhaxhi@fairfieldschools.org 
7M  Leah Brown-Wilusz - lbrownwilusz@fairfieldschools.org 
8L  Kate Fitzpatrick - kfitzpatrick@fairfieldschools.org 
8M  Matt Aronin - maronin@fairfieldschools.org 
8S Justin Tomczyk - jtomczyk@fairfieldschools.org

3. Parent Drop Off/Pick up
· All parents dropping off their child between 7:50 a.m. and 8:10 a.m. must enter the rear driveway of RLMS on Unquowa Road and proceed on the one-way road to the gymnasium entrance.  Please be sure to instruct your child to exit your vehicle on the side closest to the building so they do not have to navigate traffic in the drop-off area.   Please do not drop off students anywhere else on our school campus for obvious safety reasons.  PLEASE PULL AS FAR FORWARD AS POSSIBLE.  After dropping off your child continue around the rear of school and exit onto Mill Plain Road.
· For your child’s safety, parents should not drop off children in the bus loop or any other location, including the front lots of Fairfield Ludlowe High School and Roger Ludlowe Middle School.
· Students who walk to school in the morning can enter the building at either the bus loop entrance or the gymnasium entrance in the rear of the school.  It is up to the individual student walkers to choose the location that is most convenient to them.
· (Pick-Up Only)  If you are waiting to pick up your child please park single file along the rear of the building and meet your child at the rear gymnasium entrance so that you can escort your child safely to your vehicle.  Please do not double park.  PLEASE PULL AS FAR FORWARD AS POSSIBLE. Once you pick up your child you may pull out carefully into the access road to exit the parking lot following the traffic pattern to Mill Plain Road.  As vehicles leave their parking spots those vehicles waiting can replace those that vacated their spots.

4.  Curriculum Corner

5. Walkathon 2015

6. Basketball Bash – New date and new time.  Tuesday, January 26th. 3-4:30pm.

7. Student absences, early dismissals, extended absences, etc.

8. [bookmark: _GoBack]Teacher Goals/Visits 2015-2016 

9. Questions?
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